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“Our mission is to support members in their creative endeavors  

and to  promote the visual arts in the Canyon Lake area” 

 
  

  

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Artists! 
 

 I know we are all still waiting for that cooler weather but 

Fall is officially here, whether we feel it or not, and the Fall Fes-

tivals are happening!  I hope you all are able to get out and en-

joy them, and participate by selling your art! 

 We had a good time at the Faust Brewery Fall Festival on 

October 26th.  It was a nice venue but I think the heat kept 

some folks away.  Our booth looked adorable with our CLAG 

plates and trays, some abstract art by Liz Tashakori and Diane  

 

Parker's beautiful little sea-

shells.  Diane may have been the 

winner in sales but we did sell 3 

pieces towards our scholarship 

fund! 

 In case you missed the last 

monthly meeting; here are a few 

up to date bits of information for 

your calendars: 

1)  December 6th, - 5 -7 pm  CLAG 

 members that have already 

 signed up will be participating 

 in the New Braunfels           

Our table at the GNBAC Fall Artisan Market  



 "First Fridays".  This event coincides with the Caroling on the Square.  They are planning 

 booths and sales tents to be set up in the NBU parking lot.  Come out and enjoy some 

 entertainment and Christmas cheer! Opportunities to participate in future "First Fridays" 

 for 2025 will be available to CLAG members.  Details will be announced at upcoming 

 meetings and newsletters. 

2)  February 22nd, 2025-  The Friends of the Library & CLAG will again be hosting the "Taste & 

 Talent of Canyon Lake"; an evening of art sales, appetizers from local restaurants & wine 

 tasting.  Tickets will be sold by the Friends.  Our Diane Schaule & Marilyn Good will be 

 chairing this event for CLAG members. 

3) March 24- April 27, 2025  Canyon Lake Art Guild's "Lasting Impressions" Art Show & Sale 

 will again be hosted at the New Braunfels Art League Gallery.  Liz Tashakori is chairing this 

 event and has sign up sheets for members to assist with and to participate in our annual 5 

 week, judged and awards show.  You must be member of CLAG and have paid your dues 

 by January 31st; to participate in this show.   March 30th will be the reception and awards 

 ceremony. 

4) December 11, 2024  Our CLAG Christmas Party will be a "Pot Luck" from all members. 

 Please sign up with Sandra Brenkis, "our lunch lady", for what you might bring.  We 

 will NOT be doing gift exchanges this year but are planning some group games and a re

 quest for donations to Samaritans's Purse to assist hurricane & storm victims in North   

 Carolina and Florida. 

 New community displays are up and absolutely beautiful!!  Thank you to all that partic-

ipate in these opportunities to show case the talents of our fabulous art guild.  Thank you to 

all of the coordinators for their time to assist in getting it all hung and presented.  Please take 

the time to stop by all of our display venues to view each others works, support each oth-

er and the venues that so graciously allow us the spaces to display and sell CLAG art with no 

commissions! 

 You all make my heart smile!  Keep creating and     

 

      Keep coloring our world! 
              

       Adette Irish - CLAG Prez  



Canyon Lake Art Guild 

General Meeting, October 9, 2024 

Tye Preston Memorial Library 
 

 

Meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm by President Adette Irish. 
 

Announcements: 

1.  President Adette Irish announced that the GNBAC Fall Festival is October 26. We will have a table in 

 the Faust Brewery on Castell Street. We will sell the plates, trays and other wooden items that have 

 been painted for the fundraiser. Pricing is $20., $30., $40. Each artist will determine the price for their 

 item. Adette Irish, Debbie Howard and Liz Tashakori will man the table. 

2.     CLAG will be represented at a 10’x10’ area in the GNBAC December 6 First Friday. It will be in the 

 NBU parking lot on the Square. There will be Caroling in the Square and many other activities. Diane      

 Parker and Lisa Jarman will be Co-chairs of the event. 

3.  The CLAG Christmas Party will be on Dec. 11. CLAG usually provides the meat for the meal ($150.) but 

 considering the tragedies of the recent hurricanes, CLAG will donate $150. to Samaritan’s Purse. We 

 will also collect donations at the Christmas party to be added to that donation. It will be a Pot Luck 

 Luncheon (including membership’s delicious meat  dishes) and we will play games (TBD). Nomina

 tions for the 2025 Executive Board and standing committees will be announced Dec. 11.  

4.  Friends of TPML will be holding Taste and Talent on February 22, 2025. Diane Schaule will chair this 

 event and Marilyn Good will chair the Silent Auction that day. CLAG and The Friends of the TPML will 

 split the monies from the silent auction 50/50. 

5.  Liz Tashakori said it is time to sign up for Lasting Impressions Show. Sign up sheet went around. 

6.  Sandra Brenkis stated that it would be nice to have several members sign up for Hospitality. They 

 would help serve and clean up. 

7.  Kathy Perales announced that NBAL will have a Jury day on Dec. 6th. More info on the NBAL website.  

 There has been a donation of canvases. Please make a donation and take what you need. 

8.  There were 45 people in attendance today and there were several guests. CLAG’s newest member, 

 Sue Jordan, won Split the Pot. Other new members were Rebecca Strasner and Jan Hoobyar.  

 Welcome!! 

9.  Diane Parker announced the demonstrations....Diane did the demo today. She showed how to make 

 a darling, small, glamorous shell dish. November 13th will be an Artist who will show Echo Prints. A 

 workshop will be available at a later date if there is interest. 

 

    Respectfully submitted, Kathy Perales, CLAG Secretary 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These beautiful  decorative wreaths are created by  Liz Tashakori.  

They are very durable and changeable. No glue used but a slight spray with  

a polyurethane sealer to protect. 

At our September meeting 

Ellyn Hickey  
gave an amazing 

demonstration of the  

program PROCREATE.   

Interested in learning?   

Ellyn is offering classes. 

Send her an email 

 

Ellyn.hickey1@gmail.com 
 



 This is how it’s done …  
At out October meeting Elizabeth Ferriby was scheduled to give us all a demonstration of her 

bold and colorful acrylic painting.  But early that Wednesday morning she called Diane Parker 

to apologize and let her know that she was sick with the 

stomach flu and would not be able to do a demonstration.  

What to do??  Diane did not want to disappoint all the 

CLAG members so she gathered her wits and art supplies 

and presented a 

wonderful demon-

stration of decou-

paging decorative 

napkins into sea 

shells and embel-

lishing.  They were 

beautiful!  And an 

absolutely de-

lightful, and creative, last minute event.  Elizabeth 

thanked Diane with a beautiful Halloween Pumpkin … 

and leaving the rest of us with asking “who are Ashley 

and Andrew”? 

Knock out pumpkins decorated  

by Elizabeth Ferriby  





In addition to making beautiful jewelry, Roxanne Markline’s other passion is taking care of pilots  

and aircraft at the airport she owns.  Pictured here is a 5-ship flyover celebrating the  

Anderson Aviation Flight School’s 15th year on her field.   

 

 

 

 
 

RETURNS TO TPML! 
The show is returning to Tye Preston Memorial Library on  

Saturday, February 22, 2025!   
Presented by Friends of the Tye Preston Memorial Library and the Canyon Lake Art Guild.  If you  

recall, the last Taste and Talent of Canyon Lake in 2023 was a big hit, with all tickets sold out in    

advance.  Seventeen CLAG artists participated in the show itself and even more members donated 

their artwork to the silent auction, which was very successful.  Please mark your calendars for    

February 22nd and watch this newsletter for details as the plans are firmed up.  Think about which 

of your artwork you want to display, sell, and market to those attending and what you might do-

nate to the silent auction.  Please contact either Marilyn Good or me, Diane Schaule, to say you 

want to participate.  Thanks! 



The admissions to display this year are closed, but this is an annual event 

and something our artists can hold on to for next year.      



CURRENT MEMBERS TAKE NOTE 

 As you know, we no longer print a paper directory so you are not required to complete an annual 

membership form as you have done in the past.   BUT, if you have any address or phone or email changes, 

you are responsible for updating your online directory information. It's easy and quick to do.  

Open the Online Member Directory icon on your phone.                  Find and click on your name and your   

profile will be displayed. One of the first items listed is                      "Edit Member Info".   From that screen 

you can easily make any necessary changes.  Be sure to click "UPDATE" when you're done! 

NEW MEMBERS 

In order for you to be listed in our online directory, please complete the following membership form so that 

your profile can be created.  CLICK HERE 

Any members who have questions about the process or who need help, send an email to:       

 membership@canyonlakeartguild.com 

Also, there are detailed instructions about our online directory under the MEMBERS page of our website:      

   https://www.canyonlakeartguild.com 

Pet Blessing at  

St. Francis by the Lake Church 

Liz Tashakori did 5 drawings— 

each one in only 30 minutes.  

It was great practice! 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGHRDBdCi-h2XSPEgFNRsIRrprnV3nzMuCXO62jl2qp1Qc9A/viewform
mailto:membership@canyonlakeartguild.com
https://canyonlakeartguild.com/


 

Tracy Fortune did a terrific job organizing a new display at 

Wildflour North.  Displaying artists are Carm'on Brittain,  

LeeAnn Green, Sondra von Gyllenband, Liz Tashakori, Pam 

Steenhoek, Paula Dayoub-Schweizer, Diane Parker, Carla  

Yager, Elizabeth Ferriby and Barbara Anderson . 

 The 4th quarter will hang at Brookshire Brothers and       

Prosperity Bank until mid-January 2025.  Please let me know if you 

sell a piece or need to move your artwork to another location. These 

pieces will need to be replaced with another piece. (no holes, 

please!)  Congratulations to those who have sold their work! You 

may sign up for 2025 at our monthly meetings.  

 The Artist represented at this location are Dyan Lee, Carm’on 

Brittain, Liz Tashakori, Elizabeth Ferriby, Joyce Underhill, Gretchen 

Schleyer, Patricia Buford, Robert Swift, Lee Ann Green, Jean 

Whileyman and Ellen  Glisan.  Among these are a few new members 

showing their work this quarter. 

 Thank you for coloring our world. 

   Patricia Buford  713-732-6996 



More from the Brookshire 

Brothers display  

  FABULOUS FALL! 
 

  Fall means energy! Cool enough to paint or create art in the daytime! Cool enough to turn off the 

AC, sleep comfortably, bake a pie, make a stew without heating up the kitchen! Stood in line 2 ½ hours to 

vote in tolerable weather, looking forward to the holidays, seeing old friends who only visit when the 

weather cools off!  

 Thank you for the lovely artwork now on display at the TPML.  Great show!  For those artists looking 

forward to January 7th for the next change, the next theme is “Springtime”.   We will all be looking forward 

to seeing birds, flowers, blossoms returning. What does Spring mean to you? Signups will be available at 

the next CLAG meeting. “Hanging Day” will be January 7th through April 8th. Looking forward to seeing col-

orful Spring ideas to remove the Winter gloom. Any size, any medium, just be sure it is “wire hangable”. 

     Carmon Brittain 830-262-3143..text preferred 



 

You can smell the garlic.  Add the meat and cook till brown. Add the beef stock (or wa-

ter), tomatoes and green chilies and simmer about 2 hours.  Taste and adjust seasoning 

as needed.  Serve over beans, rice, potatoes, toast or noodles or corn chips.               

                                 Recipe submitted by Bunny Satchell 



Next CLAG Meeting  
Tye Preston Memorial Library 

16311 South Access Road, Canyon Lake, TX 78133 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 13TH  

at NOON 

Canyon Lake Art Guild 
Mailing: 1885 FM 2673, Canyon Lake, TX 78133 
 

CanyonLakeArtGuild.com 
 

CLAG News Submissions    dyan.lee9@gmail.com 
 

President: Adette Irish 

 adetteirish@yahoo.com    828.275.1915 
 

1st Vice President:  Diane Parker 

 dianekelseyparker@gmail.com  830.822.1683 
 

2nd Vice President: Liz Tashakori 

 Liz.tashakori@yahoo.com    281.728.8140 
 

Secretary: Kathy Perales 

 tpkp@gvtc.com    210.324.1074 
 

Treasurer:  Elizabeth Ferriby 

     treasurer@canyonlakeartguild.com   361.774.0890    
 

Parliamentarian: Ellyn Hickey   281-615-3934 

 Ellyn.hickey1@gmail.com 
 

Member at Large:  LeeAnn Green 

 labeachsatx@yahoo.com  210-382-2742 
 

Member at Large:  Debbie Howard  

 dzh2@psu.edu      814-571-4772  
 

Newsletter Editor: Dyan Lee 

 dyan.lee9@gmail.com    630.201.4650 

Hospitality Chair: Sandra Brenkis  608-235-7077 

Community Display Coordinator:  Patricia Buford 

    713-732-6996 

Library Display & Library Cases:   Carm’on Brittain 

    830-262-3143 

Wildflour North:  Tracy Fortune    253-282-4752   

 artboxadventures@gmail.com  

Webmaster:  Ann Cook  469-569-7128 

Membership: Mary Mlakar  830-500-9406 

Social Media: Elizabeth Ferriby  361-774-0890 

Communications:  Kathy Perales  210-324-1074 

Photography: Marilyn Brinker & Ken Romano 

                          830-387-7057        832-433-6732 

Scholarship: Nancy Ellis &  Sondra von Gyllenband 

                       210-860-4936     830-212-2817 

Historian:  Debbie Howard  814-571-4772 

Call Committee Chair: Ellyn Hickey  281-615-3934 

GNBAC pARTner: Lisa Jarman  615-948-7017 

November lunch will be:  

Pork loin roast, 

Sauerkraut, 

Potatoes, Gray,  

Vegetables and a Salad 

               And Dessert ! 

Can we do  

Halloween again?? 

http://CanyonLakeArtGuild.com
mailto:dyan.lee9@gmail.com
mailto:deborahkalvarado@gmail.com
mailto:treasurer@canyonlakeartguild.com
mailto:@gmail.com

